
*via Email*  

 

Subject: 2025 WE CARE Radiothon 

  

Hi Alain, 

  

Plans are well underway for the most ‘talked about’ event for the Yarmouth Hospital 
Foundation, the WE CARE Radiothon happening on Thursday, March 6th! 

  

Last year’s Radiothon aided in the purchase of 15 Patient Wrist Monitors and a Patient Data 
Management Platform for the expanded Cardiac Rehab program, and 2 Electrocardiogram 
(ECG) units for Cardiac Investigations. This would not have been possible without the help 
of the Municipality of Argyle …Thank you! 

  

I am reaching out today to request your support once again.  We would be honoured if the 
Municipality of Argyle would partner with us this year as a Silver sponsor ($2,500 value). 

  

I will call you next week to discuss your participation. In the meantime, if you have any 
questions, you can reach me directly at 902-749-1669 or heather.fleck@nshealth.ca. 

  

I look forward to working with you towards another successful event to enhance health 
care in our community! 

  

Warm regards, 

  

Heather 
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